

Lydgate Junior School

Headteacher: Mrs R Hurding Deputy Head: Mrs B Noble Manchester Road, Crosspool, Sheffield S10 5DP Website: www.lydgatejunior.co.uk Email: enquiries@lydgate-jun.sheffield.sch.uk



6 November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Y5 York Residential - 8 & 9 February 2024

Thank you for your interest and for paying your £20 deposit to secure your child's place on the Year 5 York residential. The total balance per pupil remaining is **£60** and this will need to be paid via ParentPay by Friday 3rd February 2023 please. If you wish to pay this in instalments, you are now able to do so.

School has a <u>Charging and Remissions Policy</u>, available on our school website or on request from the school office. If you are experiencing financial hardship and would like to apply for financial assistance, please contact the school office.

We will also be holding an information session for parents nearer the date, which we will notify you of when we have confirmation of the final details.

Many thanks,

The Y5 Team







